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The Acworth Police Department is excited to announce the selection of Emily Hall in our newly 

created position, Victim Advocate. With the creation of this position, we will be able to provide 

additional resources to victims of crimes in the City of Acworth. Victim Advocates are trained to 

understand and support victims, provide guidance with each step of their case, assist with 

connecting victims with resources needed, and working with victims through the court 

proceedings. The Victim Advocate will be able to assist victims in variety of crimes. 

 

The vast majority of police department's do not employ a Victim Advocate. We believe this is a 

critical component to providing excellent customer service to the citizens we serve. Our focus 

will remain ensuring victims of crimes are not forgotten as they face unique challenges during 

incredibly difficult times. 

 

Emily Hall brings valuable training and experience from her previous job as a Victim Advocate 

with LiveSafe Resources. Emily graduated from Kennesaw State University with a degree in 

Forensic Behavior Science and is assigned to the Criminal Investigations Division. We're very 

excited for this addition and proud to have Emily be Acworth Police Department's first Victim 

Advocate. 
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